
From:   
Sent: March 19, 2014 4:37 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2014-0039 - Enbridge Price Increase 
 
Dear Ms Kirsten Walli, 
 
Stop the price increase Enbridge Gas is requesting.  This continual exploitation of the 
taxpayer by utilities in Ontario must stop.   
 
Enbridge will show a profit at the end of this year with or without the price increase.  The 
only question is how much. 
 
Stop the gouging! 
mark stanton 
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